
Welcome to
Year One



Staff 
Teacher - Miss Stott 

Teaching assistants - Miss
Howarth & Mrs Bandhe



A little bit about me … 
I’ve been teaching for nearly three years. most of
my experience has been KS2 based. I am looking

forward to the new challenges that Year One
brings! I am very approachable, I love working
with parents to get the best outcome for their

children! I’m looking forward to speaking with you
all about your children and all their progress - not

just academic but personal too.



Class routine 

Arrive at school 8.45 
Playtime is at 10.45am- 11.00am

Lunchtime 11.45am-12.45pm
Playtime 2.00pm-2.15pm 

Hometime 3.15pm 
After school clubs finish at 4pm



Dismissal 
At the end of the day we will dismiss the children from

the back door. If you do need to speak to myself or
another member of staff at the end of the day, we may
ask you to wait until we have dismissed the children
due to safety. Our priority to ensure the children are

safe, so we will  dismiss first and then speak with
anybody that needs to discuss anything with us after.



Reading and homework 

Homework is sent home on a Friday and is expected back every
Wednesday. We will bein with 5 spellings that we expect the

children to learn. Please help your children with their homework
but do not do it for them. 

Reading books are sent home and need to be back in school every
day. We expect your child to read at least 3 times a week! This will
massively support your childs all around development from their

fluency to their independence. 



Uniform 

Grey skirt or pinafore dress - required
Grey or black trousers - required

Grey or black shorts – summer option
Blue checked pattern dress – summer option
White shirt – long or short sleeved - required

Royal blue school V-necked sweatshirt or Royal blue school
cardigan - required

School tie - required
Sensible black shoes (no trainers) - required



PE
PE Kit's are to be worn to school on the day your child does

PE.
White T-shirt, blue/black shorts and black pumps or

trainers when outside.
Blue/black tracksuit bottoms in colder weather - no named
sports wear please. We do offer school tracksuits, these can

be found on the touchline page or ordered from school.



Behaviour policy 



Snacks and drinks 

We will provide the children with a water bottle and fresh
water every day. We also have snacks provided which is
fresh fruit or vegetables. You may send your child  into

school with a snakc of fresh fruit or vegetable if you wish. 



Toilets

We do have rules around toilet use as we want to keep
the children safe. We will let a maximum of 2 children
go at any one time, we may ask them to wait for a more
convinient time e.g. after we finish instructions before
we let them go so they know what to do when they get

back. We will never say no to the toilet.  



Curriculum overview 



Phonics screening 



Thanks for visiting our
class! If you have any
questions please ask

away. 


